JANET JAGAN

FREEDOM HOUSE

41 Robb Street, Lacytown, Georgetown, Guyana
Tel: # 227-4301-3; Fax: #2272096; e-mail ppp@guvana.net.gy

December 15, 2004

Mr. Charles Parkinson
Junior Dean

Trinity College

Broad St.

Oxford OX1 3BH
United Kingdom

Dear Mr. Parkinson

I am in receipt of yours of November 28, 2004. There is little more [ can add to your
problem of why Dr. Jagan inserted the Bill of Rights into the 1961 Constitution. To me,
it is no problem. He was largely influenced by the UN Declaration of Human Rights. In
my view, and knowing and working with him, this decision just flowed from the way he
thought. To me and his colleagues. there was nothing unusual in this decision. As I
mentioned previously, I'm sure we discussed it at the Executive Committee and/or
parliamentary level. There would be no record of this.

You also have to remember that Dr. Jagan had a great deal of respect for the US
Constitution and had read deeply of early American history and was influenced by these.
He was a very complex person and the hullabaloo about his communism overshadows
who and what he was and how he thought. If you can remove some of the highly
dramatised masking and demonising of the real Dr. Jagan, made mostly by evangelists of
the Cold War, you come to a person for whom there is absolutely no mystery as to why
he introduced a Bill of Rights for the 1961 Constitution.

[ hope these remarks will help you.

Yours sincerely

Janet Jagan
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